District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

May 16, 2008

Mr. Bill Schoon

Public Space Administration Engineer Technician
District Department of Transportation

941 N. Capitol Street NE

Washington, DC 20002

Ernail: bill.schoon@dc.gov

Re: 1900 Constitution Avenue NE Public Space Application for Curb Cut and Driveway
Mzx. Schoon:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on May 8, 2008, our Commission voted to support
Mr. Alex Cumbay’s revised plans for a proposed curb cut and driveway on public space at 1900
Constitution Avenue NE.

Our Commission’s previous letter of support for this application was conditional on Mr.
Cumbay’s agreement to narrow the driveway and curb cut in his proposed plans to no more than
ten feet. Mr. Cumbay has presented plans demonstrating this condition had been satisfied.
Accordingly, we support Mr. Cumbay’s public space request.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Omar Mahmud of our
ANC’s Transportation and Public Space Committee at (202) 546-1520 or
farmilymahmud @ yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

e

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc:  Alex Cumbay (acumbay @ gmail.com)



